Grad Write-Up

Students are to compose a brief paragraph about their high school experience to accompany
their grad photo in the MVHS yearbook. These paragraphs can include specific memories, what
you like, etc. Graduates can also thank family members and friends. The paragraph should be

written from the first person point of view. You may also choose a quote or song lyrics perhaps
to add to your write-up.

You may consider including some of the following in your paragraph:
Congratulations to the class of 2018.

| would like to thank my family/friends for...

I'll never forget the time...

My greatest achievement in high school was...

My future plans are...

| survived high school with the help of...

Students are free to write about whatever they want, but keep in mind that each write-up
will be edited for language and legal considerations.

*Write-ups should be NO MORE THAN 100 WORDS. If your write up is more than 100 words,
you will be called back to edit as we cannot fit it in the space provided for each grad.

*If you find that you are running out of space in your paragraph, you can save room by using
initials rather than full names (ex: John Smith =JS).

*It is preferable that the grad write-ups be emailed to Ms. Grattan at
krystal.grattan@nbed.nb.ca, however, they may also be dropped off at the office to the
attention of Ms. Grattan. If your write-up is handwritten, please be sure that it is neatly done,
as we do not want to misinterpret your information.

*Grad write-ups are due by Friday, March 1st. If you do not complete a grad write-up, your
picture will appear at the end of the graduate pages.

Below is an example of a grad write-up from another year:

It's really incredible how fast life goes by. Hard to believe it's here already, 2018. |
want to thank my family for 18 years of guidance and support. To all of my friends,
we've had some good times and great laughs with hopefully many more to come.
There have been some academic memories, but it's the times spent with
teammates that will stick. I've made friends, memories and learned life lessons in
the last four years playing hockey, soccer, volleyball, and track and field. Here's to a
great future for the 2018 grad class!




